Lo & SeensS .

10th July, 1980

Thank you very much for your letter of
9th July.

I much appreciate your having written and,
in particular, what you say in the final
paragraph of your letter.

I was very pleased to have had the opportunity

of meeting you and your colleagues on Wednesday
of last week,
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